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the standard in safety Underwriters

NOTICE OF AUTHORIZATION TO APPLY THE UL MARK

11/10/2011
Panasonic Corporation Of North America Product Safety & Compliance Div
Mr. Edward Gotia
1 Panasonic Way
4b-8
Secaucus Nj 07094, Us

Our Reference: File E140407, Vol. X42, X104, X190 Project Number 11MEQ7747
Your Reference: PCDK-11-U010
Project Scope: USR/CNR: Blu-Ray Disc Drive, Models UJ260X and UJ160X.

Alternate spindle motor and feed motor.
(Report Reference: E140407-A64-UL).

Dear Mr. Edward Gotia:

UL's investigation of your product(s) has been completed under the above Reference Number and the product was
determined to comply with the applicable requirements.

This letter temporarily supplements the UL Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to apply the UL
Mark only at authorized factories under UL's Follow-Up Service Program.

To provide the manufacturer with the intended authorization to use the UL Mark, the addressee must send a copy of this
notice to each manufacturing location currently authorized in File E140407, Vol. X42, X104, X190.

This authorization is effective from the date of this Notice and only for products at the indicated manufacturing locations.
Records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering the product are now being prepared and will be sentin the near
future. Until then, this letter authorizes application of the UL Mark for 90 days from the date of this letter.

Products that bear the UL Mark shall be identical to those that were evaluated by UL and found to comply
with UL’s requirements. If changes in construction are discovered, appropriate action will be taken for
products not in conformance with UL’s requirements and continued use of the UL Mark may be withdrawn.
UL may elect to withdraw use of the UL -Mark if the Applicant or Manufacturer fails to comply with UL’s
requirements including ongoing compliance of the product, under UL’s Follow-Up Service.
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Notice of Authorization - 11MEQ7747

Any information and documentation provided to you involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of Underwriters
Laboratories Inc. (UL) or any authorized licensee of UL.

The contents of this Letter are intended solely for the use of UL and the Applicant. The opinions and
findings of UL represent its judgment given with due consideration to the necessary limitations of practical
operation in accordance with UL’s objectives and purposes. UL shall not otherwise be responsible for the
use of or reliance upon the contents of this letter by anyone. UL shall not incur any obligation or liability for
any loss, expense or damages, including incidental, consequential or punitive damages, arising out of or in
connection with the use or reliance upon the contents of this letter to anyone other than the Applicant as
provided in the agreement between UL and Applicant. Any use or reference to UL's name or certification
mark(s) by anyone other than the Applicant in accordance with the agreement is prohibited without the
express written approval of UL.

Very truly yours, Reviewed by:

Kijung Lee Wojciech Poleszak
631-546-2491 631-546-2461

Engineer Project Associate Senior Project Engineer
Kijung:Lee@ul.com Wojciech.Poleszak@us.ul.com

John F. Bogashewicz
631-546-2498

Engineering Associate Lead
John.F.Bogashewicz@us.ul.com

MELB854-1E1B6E
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